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Circular No. 75/2018                                            Date : 10.07.2018 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Circular No. 58 dated 10.07.2018 issued by the General Secretary, All India State 
Bank Officers’ Federation, the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,             
 
            Soumya Datta 

          (General Secretary) 
 

To all our Affiliates / Members: 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Comrades, 

 
CDS SURVEY 

 
 

As you are all aware the Bank has launched a CDS survey for the financial year 2018-19.  
 
2. The CDS survey link is available in ‘scroll message’ on times, important links in Human Resources site on 
 SBI times. The link is also forwarded to individual employees on their email. 
 
3. This is one opportunity to give an honest feedback on CDS. Infact, this suggestion was given by the 
 Federation on many occasions, including in our CNC meetings and follow up meetings that employee 
 feedback should be taken for proper review of the scheme. 
 
4. We request all our affiliates and members to encourage our officers to give a proper and honest feedback 
 so that  the true picture of the effectiveness of CDS and its impact on the employee morale and career 
 aspirations get reflected. 
 
5. Please take up this exercise with zeal and ensure that every officer gives a correct picture. Please treat it 
 as urgent.  

 
 Comradely yours, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
           (Y.SUDARSHAN) 
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General Secretary 
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